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Mon-Tues ~ 8 am - 4 pm
Wed-Thurs ~ 8 am - noon
Friday ~ closed

June 16th- Security State Bank
Ribbon Cutting @ 5pm

June 22nd- Retail Meeting @
8am - Chamber Office

Thank you to all our
Sponsors, Volunteers, and
Community members for
an amazing Heartland Days
Weekend! 

Save the date for next year,
June 9th-10th, 2023 

New Horizons Chamber board of directors
accepted Jason Speltz’s resignation effective
June 14, 2022. We would like to thank Jason for
his 10 years of service to the Chamber. 
We wish him well in all his future endeavors!

June 16th, 2022

15 W Main Street
New Hampton IA 50659
nhcnewhampton@gmail.com
641-394-2021

Congrats to our 2022 Lil' Miss
Candidates!
2022 Lil Miss Heartland- Kalyn Wickham
Lil Miss Runner Up- Will Abbas
Lil Miss Congeniality- Aubrey Paxson 

NEW WEBSITENEW WEBSITE
https://www.discovernewhampton.com/
If you have an event to add, please contact us at:
nhcnewhampton@gmail.com
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